
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

JULY 
 

4th    INDEPENDENCE DAY 

8th    Annual Council Planning Meeting – OLOL 

        (All Officer’s & Program leads please attend) 

21st  St. Mary’s Picnic   
 

 

AUGUST 

 

1st    Resch Center – Willie Nelson Concert (5:30) 

2nd   Packer Ticket Scanning – Family Night (4:15) 

5th   Charity (6:30), Officer’s (6:45) & Regular 

        Monthly Meeting (7:00) – OLOL Parish Ctr 

8th   Packer Ticket Scanning – Texans (4 PM) 

15th ASSUMPTION OF MARY 

29th Packer Ticket Scanning – Chiefs (4 PM) 

 

      

JUNE KNIGHT OF THE MONTH 
 

 

Scott Genson 
 
 

JUNE FAMILY OF THE MONTH  
 

 

Dale & Michelle Brown 
 
 
 

 

Financial Report 
 Savings:                       $   25,933.42 
 Checking:                        $     9,483.53 
 Bereavement Account:              $         300.00 
 Columbian Account:                   $ 133,546.35 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Next Council Meeting  

There is no monthly meeting in July. Our next 
monthly meeting will be held on Monday, August 
5th at 7:00 p.m. in the OLOL Parish Center. A First 
Degree (6:00), Charity Committee (6:30) and 
Officers meeting (6:45) will precede our regular 
meeting.  Drew will be serving refreshments after 
the meeting. 

 

HONORARY & HONORARY LIFE 
Please congratulate Rick Johnson for achieving 
Honorary Membership and Gordon Chevalier & 
Randy Hock for Honorary Life Membership in the 
Knights of Columbus. Honorary Membership is 
earned at age 65 with at least 25 years of 
membership in the Order.  Honorary Life is earned 
at age 70 with 25 years in the Order or with 50 years 
in the order regardless of age.  Thanks for your 
service! 
 

COUNCIL OFFICERS FOR 2019-20 
The following Officers have been elected for the 
2019-2020 Fraternal Year.  We would ask for your 
prayers in faithfully guiding our council! 
 
Grand Knight   Pete Nordeen 
Deputy Grand Knight   Pat Lennon 
Chancellor   Dale Brown 
Advocate   OPEN 
Warden    Neil Basten 
Recorder   Matthew Diederich 
Treasurer    Jack Wilmet 
Inside Guard   Dennis Leiterman 
Outside Guard   Doug Van 
1st Year Trustee   Ron Van Dyck 
2nd Year Trustee  Tom Wiers 
3rd Year Trustee  Matt Mueller
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Wisconsin State Deputy’s Report 

 

Thanks to Father Pete Renard who will become our temporary Chaplain until the end of the 
year.  Father Pete’s message will begin next month.  For July, please enjoy the latest message 
from our State Deputy, Jack Wrbanich on some of the activities at the state level. 
 
Dear Brother Knights, 
 

  

As we wrap up the 2018-2019 Fraternal Year, our phrase “Nunc Coepi” “Now I/we Begin” brings a new 
beginning to Wisconsin. We have two new officers in place, State Chaplain Fr. Andrew Kurz and State Warden 
Miles Casey will be installed along with our new State Secretary Michael Tomsyck, State Treasurer John 
Huttenhoff, and State Advocate Corey Coonen at this year Summer District Deputy Organizational meeting will 
be held in Manitowoc June 29. Past State Deputy Ron Faust will be stepping down as Membership Director 
and take over duties as our Immediate Past State Deputy, Brother PSD Tim Guski has stepped down as IPSD 
and started his new adventure as a Field Agent for the Ludger Borger Agency. We wish PSD Tim Guski, fair 
winds and following seas as he begins a new episode in the Knights of Columbus journey.  
 
Additionally, we will be installing upwards to (29) new District Deputies along with those returning for another 
tour of duty. We have also done a little realignment with a few Districts and Councils both in La Crosse and 
Green Bay to help align them better and for future growth.  
 
Several of our Program and Membership directors and coordinators have changed as well, stay tuned! One of 
the more exciting changes is our appointment of Brother Mark Jelinek, yes, the head Tootsie Roll guy is now 
going to be our new Membership Director! Exciting news, Brother Mark is developing teams of coaches (called 
Regional Membership Coaches or RMC’s for short), they will be assigned two or three districts throughout the 
state to provide those District Deputies and Councils a valuable resource to assist their respective regions 
districts and councils in achieving our state goal of Net/Net +1. The team has some great ideas moving forward 
and will be ready to start on July 1. I want to thank IPSD Ron for the many years serving as our Wisconsin 
Membership director, his tireless efforts have ensured the growth of our order - Thank you.  
 
I have heard it said that “growth requires change. And change requires behaving, thinking, and even feeling 
different than what you have been doing.” I don’t know who said this but if you think about it, if we are not 
growing then we become stagnate and unproductive. Faith in Action, is a new way to think about 
membership, inviting others to the benefits of being a Knight, showing those others, being proud of what we 
do, all requires us to feel a little differently, act with more passion, and purpose. It’s can be hard, but certainly 
not impossible. As we move into this next fraternal year, let’s keep “Nunc Coepi” as our motto moving 
forward, and remember, that we begin again, knowing that all things are possible with God by our side!  
 
Vivat Jesus! 
 
Jack Wrbanich State Deputy 
 



CHARITABLE DONATIONS 
 
OLOL Church Picnic                                               $500 
Notre Dame School/Destination Imagination  $500 
St. Mary’s Church Picnic                                       $500 
Coneria Nansubuga/SNC Student in Need       $1000 
 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

Abbot Pennings Council would like to welcome 
Delvin Johnson and Jeff Jindra upon taking their First 
Degree on June 3rd. We thank and appreciate them 
and their commitment to honoring our Catholic 
Faith by working to help those in need in our 
community. Membership Director, Steve Cribben, 
asks that all of us be on the lookout for new 
candidates to a very fine charitable organization- 
the Knights of Columbus. Call Steve at 606-4700 if 
you have someone in mind. 
 

FAITH/COMMUNITY 
 

Some final numbers are in from April and May 
events.  
 
The Booyah we cooked for the Our Lady of Lourdes 
parish picnic netted a profit of $4,144.71 for the 
parish. 30 Council and Family members made 270 
gallons of booyah for the event. 
 
The “Tootsie Roll” program for the Intellectually 
Disabled netted our council $16,539. 150 volunteers 
and many area businesses supported this important 
initiative.   
 

PACKER TICKET SCANNING 
 

An incredible THANK YOU to all those who 
volunteered to scan tickets this year at Lambeau 
Field.  We only have about 14 spots to fill of a total 
needed of 198 this season!  An envelope with all the 
important information will be sent out in July.  We 
will once again man the South Gate (formerly 

Shopko Gate).  I look forward to another productive 
and fun-filled season (and maybe a January playoff 
game!).   

RESCH CENTER 
 

We have on event coming up – Sunday, August 4th 
for the Willie Nelson concert.  Report time is at 5:30 
PM.  If you can help out, please call Matt Diederich 
at 360-5926.   

JULY BIRTHDAYS 
 

Carl Ambrosius, Dennis Aschenbrenner, Tom 
Basche, Gerry Berner, Mike Bostedt, Regan Budek, 
Fred Chambers, Bob Coenen, Gary Czachor, Pat 
Daanen, Dan Danen, John Fink, Donn Foote, Bob 
Green, James Harrigan, Adrian Hilbert, Pat Hopkins, 
Larry Hummel, Marty Kelly, Bob Lex, Rob Lindstrom, 
John Meyer, Steve Mondloch, Tim Morgan, Andy 
Rinke, Chris Rouse, Joe Schinkten, Ed Servais, JJ 
Simpson, Len Stadtmueller, Rich Teddy, Daniel 
Tomac, Steve Vercauteren, Elmer Waystedt, Phil 
Wittman 
 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
 
Brother Knights, 
 
Welcome to the 2019-20 fraternal year.  Summer is 
a great time to reflect on all that we have done as a 
council.  Each year, our council donates thousands 
of volunteer hours and dollars to support our local 
communities in Northeast Wisconsin.  Be very proud 
to be called Brother Knight!  Summer is also a great 
time to step back from all the work we do 
throughout the year to enjoy family and friends.  As 
referenced on the first page, we have no regular July 
meeting.  Enjoy the time and God Bless each and 
every one of you and your families for the work you 
do for the KC’s and beyond!  
 
GK Pete Nordeen 
 

 
 



ELECTRONIC SERVICE REQUESTED 
 

KNIGHT LITES 
OFFICERS AND COMMITTEE DIRECTORS 2019-2020 

 
OFFICERS 
Chaplain…........................ Father Pete Renard................336-4033 
Grand Knight… ................ Pete Nordeen .....................915-7410 
Deputy Grand Knight ...... Pat Lennon .........................336-4381 
Chancellor ....................... Dale Brown ........................327-2860 
Advocate ......................... OPEN  ................................................  
Warden ........................... Neil Basten .........................619-0356 
Recorder.......................... Matt Diederich ...................360-5926 
Treasurer ......................... John Wilmet .......................336-3074 
Financial Secretary .......... Wayne Van Asten ...............983-2961 
Inside Guard .................... Dennis Leiterman ...............336-0364 
Outside Guard ................. Doug Vanden Langenberg ..468-0102 
Lecturer ........................... Drew Weisse ......................770-7111 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
TRUSTEES 
Matt Mueller ...................  ...........................................339-1190 
Tom Wiers .......................  ...........................................337-2189 
Ron Van Dyck ..................  ...........................................609-0869 
 

COLUMBIAN INC – DIRECTORS 
President ......................... Steve Cribben .....................606-4700 
Vice President ................. Scott Baeten .......................660-2300 
Director ........................... Tom Wiers ..........................337-2189 
Director ........................... Eric Le Brun ........................621-1708 
Secretary-Treasurer ........ Wayne Van Asten ...............983-2961 
 

MEETING NIGHTS (August-June) 
1st Monday of each month. 
Meetings start at 7:00 p.m. 
Officers and Charity meetings are 30 minutes before regular 
meeting. All meetings are held at Our Lady of Lourdes Parish 
Center (at the end of Lourdes Ave.) 
 

 
 

COMMITTEE DIRECTORS 
Program  ............................... Pat Lennon ................... 336-4381 
Membership ......................... Steve Cribben ............... 606-4700 
Faith ...................................... Pat Lennon ................... 336-4381 
Community  .......................... Chris Steier ................... 619-4369 
Family ................................... Drew Weisse ................ 770-7111 
Bowling ................................. Rick Breu ...................... 339-9482 
Life & Vocations .................... Richard Porior .............. 339-9376 
Promotion ............................. Matthew Mueller ......... 339-1190 
Historian ............................... John Mueller ................ 336-8691 
Wake Services ....................... Scott Baeten ................. 660-2300 
ID Program ............................ Dave Pearson ..... (715) 496-0778 
 Matthew Mueller  ........ 339-1190 
Lambeau Scanning ................ Pete Nordeen ............... 915-7410 
Resch Center ......................... Matt Diederich ............. 360-5926 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ROUND TABLES 
Our Lady of Lourdes .............. John Mueller ...............  336-8691  
St. Francis .............................. Larry Vande Hei ............ 370-8160 
St. Mary’s .............................. Phil Wittman ................ 336-6450 
St. Mary’s Glenmore/Stark....Patrick Phillips…………….819-
6677 
 

CHARITIES COMMITTEE 
Father Pete Renard  .................................................... 336-4033 
Dale Brown-Chairman................................................  327-2860 
Dave Pearson  ................................................... (715) 496-0778 
Pete Nordeen  ............................................................. 915-7410 
Matt Mueller  .............................................................. 390-1190 
Pat Lennon  ................................................................. 336-4381 
Wayne Van Asten  ...................................................... 983-2961 
 
INSURANCE 
James Patz ........................................................  (920) 264-8745 

® 


